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Dear Parents and carers, 

Can you believe we are the end of another term!  Time definitely flies when you are having fun—but also 
when there is so much going on around school!  I have been taking stock in recent weeks and reflecting 
on what is happening in every year group. It probably won’t surprise you to know, that there is quality 
learning happening everywhere. Just walking through school and looking at the wonderful work on     
display, absolutely demonstrates this. I also spend a lot of time talking with the children and they are 
engaged with everything they are learning.  

Lost Property  

Each week we sort through our lost  
property at school and return to children 
any named items. Of late we have noticed 
that there are more and more items of 
uniform, some of it looking brand new, 
that has not been named and so we     
cannot return it. Please make sure all 
items of uniform are named - even if this 
is just with a biro on the label, it is     
better than nothing!  

Looking after their own belongings is 
something the children are learning to 
take responsibility for, but it is really 
hard to do this when items are not 
named! If you have lost items that are 
not named…or even that you thought were 
named, please pop into the main corridor 
and take a look through the large        
collection of items on the racks.  

Dates & INSET reminder  
 

INSET Day is Monday 15th April (School is 
closed for staff training)  

Children start back on Tuesday 16th April 
 

Monday 6th May is a Bank Holiday,  
 

Thursday 9th May is Liberation day 
 

Summer Half term is 
Monday 27th May- Friday 31st May 

 

Transition Days are Thursday 4th & Friday 
5th July 

 
Term ends on Friday 19th July 

 
All school term dates are on www.gov.je  

Article 28:  All children have the right to learn and go to 

school. 

Article 29: All children have the right to become the best 

that they can be. 

No Nuts or Peanuts 

Please can we remind everyone that 
we are a nut/peanut free school.  
We have several  children and staff 
who are severely allergic and as 
such we ask that you don’t place 
these items in your child’s lunchbox.   
Thank you for your support and   
understanding with this. 


